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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar.				
The	price	set	by	IPART	should	be	a	minimum	price,	which	accounts	for	the	the	
true	value,	the	avoided	pollution	costs,	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	
and	the	network	benefits.			
	
I	would	also	like	to	see	virtual	net	metering.		Solar	generation	by	a	customer	at	
one	site	should	be	able	to	be	used	by	the	same	customer	at	a	second	site	on	the	
same	distribution	line.	It	is	simply	absurd	to	dig	a	trench	and	lay	a	new	cable	to	
link		two	sites		when	the	distribution	line	could	do	the	same	job	by	offsetting	one	
meter	against	the	other.	
	
Frank	Eden		
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